
Newsletter: Long Distance Learning

Thank you so much for all that you do each and every day to help your child succeed. I can be 
contacted at HurleAn@BOE.Richmond.k12.ga.us. Please feel free to email me at any time with 
questions or concerns. I am here to serve you and your child.

You have received three  at home work packets to complete during this time of long distance 
learning. Please be sure to check for accuracy in your child's work. The goal is for your child to 
master the educational standards. Please work with your child when he/ she needs help. If you 
need to contact me with any questions, please do so. I would love to help. Please have your 
child complete the packets when it is conveinent for your family's schedule. 

Please continue to have your child complete the I-Ready and Splashlearn assignments. In 
addition, it would be helpful for your child if he/she reads books daily from MyOn. Your child 
should pick books that are grade appropriate and enjoyable! There is a recommended book list 
for you under the syllabus.

Sincerely,

Anna Hurley
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